
From: Catie Gould
To: Sen Manning; Rep Gomberg; JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: I want to live in a fourplex
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 7:35:14 AM

My student loans ate up what could have been a down payment for a home in my
neighborhood. While I was paying them off housing costs have only increased. Now all the
houses are completely out of my budget. The only way I imagine that I can afford owning
property is by adding ADUs or splitting a house into multiple units. That would be really
lovely since then I could live with friends, and my parents could retire with me. They live in
rural Maine, and cant afford anything here either. 

Please vote for upzoning,
Catie Gould
97232
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